
April 30, 1976 

Dear Ms. BrOltIl: 

The President has asked me to thank you for 
your letter of April 9. 

I appreciate your taking the time and writing, 
and expressing your views with regard to the 
Securities and Exchange Commission. I can 
assure you that you are being given serious 
consideration. 

Best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

Douglas P. Bennett 
Director 
Presidential Personnel Office 

Ms. Marilyn V. ~rown 
145 East 16th Street· 
New York, New Yo yk 10003 
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